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DATE: March 25, 2022 

TO: Mayor and Members of Council 

FROM: Nick Spensieri, City Manager 

RE: COMMUNICATION 
Ready, Resilient and Resourceful (RRR) Committee Meeting 

Item 1, Report No. 15 

COVID-19 RESPONSE EFFORTS: TWO-YEAR STRATEGIC REVIEW 
AND NEXT STEPS 

Background 

The purpose of the communication is to update Committee on the new closure date of 
the Maple Vaccination Clinic and the estimated doses administered.  

Recognizing the success of clinic operations in partnership with the City of Vaughan, 
the support of City staff in non-clinical roles was requested again by Public Health in 
January 2022. This partnership will continue until March 22. An estimated 32,023 doses 
will be administered by March 22, 2022.   

For more information, contact Anna Dara, Director, Recreation Services, ext. 8028 

Respectfully submitted by 

Nick Spensieri, City Manager 
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